
I am an Oregon motorcyclist, and respectfully request your YES vote on Senate Bill 574. Studies have shown lane filtering can 
increase the throughput of commuters in an area by 50%; with Portland growing in population and infrastructure having not met the 
demands of travelers, I am in full support of this bill and the benefits it has on commuting, for motorcyclists and automobiles alike. 


